
 

 

12th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Parent Forum Meeting 
 
Following our first Parent Forum in May last year, I will be holding another meeting on Tuesday 18th 
January 2022. 
 
Due to the current restrictions and guidance in place, the Parent Forum meeting will take place 
remotely via Microsoft Bookings and details about how to get involved can be found by visiting: 
www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/parentforum . You will also find a step-by-step guide on how to 
book a place and access the virtual Parent Forum. 
 
As we begin a new term and a new year, I would like to share with you, updates on news and progress 
at the Academy, including feedback from our recent Ofsted inspection.  A successful school is built 
upon positive relationships, shared vision and values and a recognition that we are one team. This 
meeting will be another opportunity to continue to strengthen our relationships and processes to help 
create the most productive and conducive learning environment for all of our students.  
 
I do hope you will be able to make the meeting, however if this date is inconvenient for you, we will 
be holding more dates throughout this academic year and I look forward to meeting as many of you 
as possible in the near future. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
James Ludlow 
Principal 
 

 

http://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/parentforum

